
 

 
Year 1 Homework Letter – Friday 8th March 2024 

  

 

 

 

English 
This week in English as a school we have been 

looking at the book ‘Journey’ by Aaron Becker. 

This wordless picture book is about a little girl 

who draws a magic door on her bedroom wall 

and goes on an adventure!  

                    
The children in Year 1 have been learning to 

describe a setting using a variety of adjectives 

and adverbs and creating speech bubbles to show 

what the characters might be saying. 

Homework 
Reading books will continue to be changed 3 
times a week on a Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday. Please also practise the set spellings for 
this week on Purple Mash. 
 

Diary dates 
 Monday 25th March – Wednesday 27th March:  

Parent and Carer Evenings 3.30-6pm 

Thursday 28th March:  Easter Service Christ 

Church 9.30am 

PTFA Easter Egg Hunt—Thursday 28th March – 

3.15pm-4.00pm 

  

Finish for Easter- Thursday 28th March 

Year One Class collective worship-Wednesday 

22nd May 9.05am 

Year One phonics screening check-W/C 10th June 

 

Maths  
The children have used a number line to count to 10 and 20 
in previous learning. In the next step this week the number 
line was extended to include numbers to 50: 

 
 The children then estimated the positions of numbers on 
number lines up to 50: 

 
Homework 
Please complete the set activities on Purple Mash.  
 
 
 Easter Gardens 
Once again, St Peter and St Paul’s Church are inviting the 

children to create an Easter Garden at home. Similar to the 

Nativity scene at Christmas, an Easter Garden is the 

recreation of Christ's tomb. An Easter garden has three 

essential features: a mound with at least one cross to 

represent Calvary; a stone or stone structure to suggest the 

empty tomb; and lots of live greenery and flowers. Easter 

Gardens should be brought into school on either Monday 

25th March or Tuesday 26th March. The Faith Team and 

Father Paul will then judge the entries on Wednesday 27th 

March. The Easter Gardens will then be displayed in the 

Southwark room where there will be an opportunity for 

each class to visit the hall to look at the different creations. 

The winning entry will be announced in Collective Worship 

when we return from the Easter break. We welcome 

individual entries or joint entries with siblings or friends! 

The gardens will be taken over to St Peter and St Paul’s 

Church on Thursday 28th March where they will be on 

display over the Easter period.  

  

             
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


